
Town of Hooksett 

 

Trustees of the Trust Fund 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 

 

March 28, 2013 

 

Attending:  Bill Lyon, Clair Lyons, Paul Loiselle, and Christine Soucie 

 

Called to order at 1:03 PM 

 

Discussed setting a meeting with all entities to streamline the deposit process. 

 

Paul is still working with Mackensen and a motion was made, seconded and voted 

to move forward with Mackensen for the next fiscal year commencing July 1, 2013. 

This will entail calling all Premium Bonds with UBS and holding the cash till we 

change. 

 

How to handle the Emmer Flanders account was discussed without resolution, 

Discussion to be continued in the future. 

 

Discussed the Town Hall preservation fund deposit at UBS. We are not sure if the 

account belongs at TD North 

 

Bill announced that do to personal issues that he will not seek another term. 

 

Next meeting April 25, 2013 at 1:03 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Bill Lyon     

   

 

 

 

 

 


